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Monday 26th to Friday 30th October—half term 
 

Thursday 5th, 12th and 19th November—Year 6 
Bikeability 

Friday 11th December—Christmas Jumper day 
 

Wednesday 16th December—Christmas lunch 
 

Thursday 17th December—last day of term 
 

Friday 18th December—INSET day. School 
closed.  

 
Monday 4th January—Spring term begins 

Flu Vaccination—sign up and information 
 
Flu vaccinations will take place on Monday 16th November 2020. To 
register your child/ren, please visit  Kernow Health here. Our school 
code is EE111963. 

Applying for Primary and Secondary School 
places 

 
Applications for school places in September 

2021 are open. Please apply by; 
 

31st October 2020 for secondary school  
applications 

 
15th January 2021 for primary school  

applications 
 

Please visit www.cornwall.gov/admissions for 
more information.  

 

New lunch menu 
 

There is a new lunch menu after half term 
which has been sent home with children. This 

can also be found on our website.  
 

Please note that there is a small increase to 
paid lunches. The cost per lunch is now £2.34.  

Next week is half term and we hope that you all have an enjoyable week. We look 
forward to seeing the children back on Monday 2nd November 2020.  
 
All children have been sent home with the map and treat for the PSA Halloween 
trail. Thank you to everybody who has donated to this. If anybody else would like to 
make a voluntary donation of £1, please do this via paypal.me/pensilvapsa.  
 
Enjoy the trail! 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.cornwall.gov/admissions

